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SENSORY FRIENDLY MOVIES AVAILABLE AT EAGLES 
Eagles Theatre to Host Accessible Movie Showings Regularly 

 
During its renovation, Eagles Theatre in downtown Wabash installed a second theatre in the lower 
level of the building. The Ferguson Theatre is designed to seat 49 guests, including handicap 
accessible seating, and serves as an intimate movie viewing space. Sensory friendly films will be 
shown regularly, featuring new release movies at a lower volume with more room lighting than a 
typical movie showing.   

The Dekko Foundation and the AWS Foundation generously granted funds to ensure regularly-shown 
sensory friendly films at Eagles Theatre. The Honeywell Foundation strives to provide opportunities 
for self-expression and creativity through arts-based entertainment, and sensory friendly films provide 
access to current media to all guests. 

Additionally, Sensory Friendly Kits are free to use in both the Eagles Theatre and the Ferguson 
Theatre during any live event or movie showing. Each kit contains noise-reducing headphones, three 
small fidget items, a communications deck, identification wristband, a weighted comfort item, 
sanitizing wipes and an AWS Foundation kit overview card. The Sensory Friendly Kits are available 
for pick-up before the event at the Box Office, and are to be returned at the end of the event.  

 

For more information about sensory friendly films and Sensory Friendly Kits, visit EaglesTheatre.com 
or call the Box Office at 260.563.3272. For all media inquiries, contact Morgan Ellis at 
mellis@HoneywellFoundation.org or by calling 260.274.1427. 

Visit EaglesTheatre.org/media to access photos of the newly renovated Eagles Theatre for media 
use.  

 

 


